Dear fellow W.I. members,

I am sorry I cannot be with you today as I am attending the wedding of a good friend of our family. I have asked Carol Miller to bring the 'Northern Area Scholarship Binder' that I have prepared as a record of each year's scholarship award event for you to see. As well, there are envelopes with pictures, thank you letters, and a letter from myself indicating the worth of this scholarship. Please pick up an envelope for your branch and sign the sheet for my records. If I have missed any branch please indicate this on the sign out sheet and I will ensure that your branch receives a package. I thought it more economical to have the packages at our Area Convention rather than the expense of mailing and perhaps having the photographs bent in the process.

If you wish, I will continue as your liaison between the Northern Area Women's Institute and Nipissing University. I have established the necessary contacts there and I am also keeping close tabs on the amount in our scholarship fund that is at Nipissing University. I hope you have an enjoyable and productive day.

Respectfully yours,

Carol Ann Pitt